
Whetstone Academy’s response to the COVID-19 pandemic is focused on providing and
maintaining a safe and healthy campus for the safety of our staff, students, their families, and
the community. In support of this response, Whetstone Academy is now requiring all staff to
have a COVID-19 vaccination as a condition of employment. Staff may request a medical or
religious exemption, but anyone approved for the exemption will be subject to daily symptom
monitoring, continued masking, and other protocols applicable to those who have not been
vaccinated.

From the onset of the pandemic, the safety of the broader Whetstone Academy community has
been our shared responsibility. This has never been more true.

Vaccination is the best way to protect yourself and your loved ones from serious illness related
to COVID-19, and it is the only way that we will bring an end to this pandemic. We are grateful
to the thousands in our community who have already taken this step, and we want to make
every effort to support those who have not yet gotten vaccinated.


